
 For the third time in 34 years, it seems advisable for our community NOT to bring a big crowd 
together the Friday before Thanksgiving to enjoy a salmon benefit dinner.  At the same time, the 
need for financial support for EDELAC, the School of the Streets in Quetzaltenango, Guatemala, is 
greater than ever because the usual income from guiding treks remains curtailed.  Last year, our 
“virtual dinner” sustained their library, the second grade teacher, and computer access for 
students.  We hope to meet that goal again with your help!  

Because of the great need, Langley United Methodist will again host the benefit without the party! 
Please contribute generously by visiting www.langleyumc.org. Checks also accepted. 

ALL of your donation goes directly to the school.  Donors who contribute before Thanksgiving  
(Nov. 24) will be eligible for 4 drawings that include: 

 *Salmon dinner for up to 6 delivered to your Whidbey home on a convenient date!  

 *Beautiful woven tablecloth as shown in the above photo 

 *Delicious pie of choice from Whidbey Pies 

 *Colorful Guatemalan scarf 

MUCHOS GRACIAS POR TU DONACIÓN 
For more information, contact  shiner.dianne@gmail.com 

Benefit REAL! 

http://www.langleyumc.org
mailto:shiner.dianne@gmail.com

